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Yes, please send us the scheduler and one of us will attend. Thanks, Jason and Richard.

Kathy Halvey Gibson
Deputy Director

Division of Systems Analysis

KathyGibson @nrcgov
(30.) 251-7499 WoJ-,

I

From: Schaperow, Jason
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 3:33 PM
To: Uhle, Jennifer; Gibson, Kathy
Cc: Chang, Richard
Subject: Quarterly SOARCA Briefing for Mike Weber

Per Kathy's direction, we scheduled the quarterly SOARCA briefing for Mike Weber for 11/29 from 1:00 to
1:30. (The WITS due date is 11/30.) We will put together slides and share them with you shortly. Charlie will
be on leave that week, so we are planning on the following people attending the briefing: Jimi, Richard, and
me. Also, we told Pat Santiago about this briefing. Please let us know if you would like to attend this briefing,
so that we can send you a scheduler and let Mike Weber's TA know.
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